
20 opportunities on latest Assured
Skills Financial Services Academy with
FinTrU

The Department for the Economy has announced 20 high quality training places
on the latest Financial Services Accelerate Academy with FinTrU.

Consultation on new Domestic and
Sexual Abuse Strategy published today

The Departments of Health and Justice have announced a public consultation on
a new draft Domestic and Sexual Abuse Strategy.
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Gracehill takes step closer to
becoming Northern Ireland’s first
Cultural World Heritage Site

A bid to secure Northern Ireland’s first cultural world heritage site and
elevate it alongside the likes of the Taj Mahal and Great Wall of China has
been welcomed.
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Northern Ireland Civil Service Board
Welcomes Independent Non-Executive
Members

The Northern Ireland Civil Service (NICS) Board has announced the appointment
of three Non-Executive members. It is the first time external experts will
sit on the Board and the change has been welcomed by existing members.
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